
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 1089 
 

asked on 14 October 2022 
 

MR D PURDIE ASKED THE MINISTER FOR REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT AND 
MANUFACTURING AND MINISTER FOR WATER (HON G BUTCHER)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the proposed Pioneer Valley Dam–  
 
How many properties will need to be resumed to construct the proposed dam? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
In reference to the Member’s question, the matter raised relates to the Pioneer-
Burdekin pumped hydro proposal which is within the portfolio responsibilities of the 
Minister for Energy, Renewables and Hydrogen and Minister for Public Works and 
Procurement.  
 


